
 
 
-----Original Message----- 
From: Daniel Duggin <   
Sent: Sunday, July 28, 2024 4:01 PM 
To: Section 62A Applications Non Major <section62anonmajor@planninginspectorate.gov.uk> 
Subject: S62A/2024/0046 
 

 
 

 
S62A/2024/0046 
 
Dear Sir/Madame, 
 
I have seen this in the Herts Ad and I would like give my full support to develop the site. I often walk 
the dogs around this area and think the current dwelling is a bit of an eyesore compared to the other 
houses on the road! 
 
Mr Daniel Duggin 

 
 




